
Bishop Stang to Host Charity
Book Fair

Bishop Stang High School will host a charity book fair to
benefit the American Heart Association from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00
p.m. on Saturday, April 12, 2014. The book fair will be in
the Bishop Stang High School gymnasium, 500 Slocum Road, North
Dartmouth, MA campus.

Hundreds  of  used  books  will  be  for  sale  to  benefit  the
American Heart Association as part of a FIAT (Faith In Action
Together) program. The proceeds will be donated in memory of
former  beloved  18-year  Latin  and  English  teacher,  Richard
Flynn, and Joseph J. Silva, Jr., husband of long-time Bishop
Stang Math teacher Colleen Silva and past supporter of the
Bishop Stang Chapel of the Annunciation.

Donations of books are being accepted. All are welcome to
purchase  books.  Questions?  contact  Colleen  Silva,
csilva@bishopstang.org,  508-996-5602  ext.  466.
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